
Dementia-friendly Alton Choir – 
supported by the Dementia Choir from 

Andover, performed a show-stopping set 
and entertained the crowds at Alton’s first 
Thank You Day on 2nd July in Anstey Park. 
Our members were very proud to be part of 
this special day and are looking forward to 
leading an even bigger sing-a-long at next 

Years Thank You Day on 7th July 2024     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

Forget-me-not Walk 
Huge thanks to our 

intrepid walkers who 
braved the showers on 

14th August 2023 to 
raise nearly £600.00 for 
our funds – Thank You x 

We are so grateful   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Still Flourishing in the Forest  
 The successful project at Alice 

Holt Forest (sponsored by 
Haskins/Birdworld) has led to an 
exciting opportunity to enjoy the 
outdoors within the New Forest  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Next Alice Holt Day 
Saturday 2nd September 

 
 

Volunteer with US   
Click on QR code or  

Visit our stand at New 
Direction Event below  
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